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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 

 

Reporting Period: February 2024 

Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

 

• Our 2023 audit is set for week of June 10. 

 

• We’re updating our systems and reporting forms for the newly adopted vehicle and room 

taxes. 

 

• In the last few years with additional as well as changes to services, the finance department 

staff does more work, but with less people, I would like to thank them for their hard work 

and dedication. I appreciate how much they all do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


